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To: Patricia O'Neil <PONEIL@natickma.org>

Good Morning Trish,
We just spoke regarding hanging a banner in Natick for our annual Open House/Career Night on NOV, 21st. You told me the banner will go up on Nov 11th and 
Nov 25th unless someone else requests one of those weeks. If that happens we will choose Nov 11th week.
The event is hosted for Natick middle school students and their families.The banner will say the following:

Keefe Tech Career Night/Open House
Middle School Students and Families
Wednesday, November 21st
5:30pm to 8:00pm
Choices, Opportunities, Results

Thank you , Faith

-- 
Faith Chrisom
Admissions Counselor/Career Specialist
Keefe Regional Technical School, 750 Winter Street Framingham, Ma
FChrisom@jpkeefehs.org
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